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Phonics Information Session 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Here at Earith Primary School, we recognise the importance of developing effective early reading skills, resulting 

in children having a life-long love of reading. 

 

We will be hosting a short information session in the main Assembly Hall on Tuesday 4th March 2.45-3.15 (just 

before normal pick-up time). 

 

This will be an opportunity for us to talk to you about: 

 

 How we teach phonics 

 How you can help at home 

 The forthcoming Year 1 Phonics Screening Check 
 

If you wish to attend, please call the school office and let us know who will be attending, no later than 11am on 

Friday 28th February. 

In the meantime, the link below will take you to the parents’ section of the Little Wandle website (the phonics 
programme we follow). Here you will find further/supportive information on what your child will be taught and 
when and how you can support them at home. 

https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/ 

If I can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate in reaching out.  Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Nicholls  

 

(EYFS & Phonics Lead) 
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